
 
 
 
 

 
 
27.06.2022 

ΑΝΑΚΟΙΝΩΣΗ 

The StudentsFirst English School Parents Association SFESPA, condemns all the arbitrary and irregular 

actions of the Staff Union of the English School ESSA, and states unequivocally that in the first place it has 

no right to demand the dismissal of the school principal who enjoys the full trust of the parents, nor can it 

interfere with the school's inalienable right to take disciplinary action against teachers who violate their 

duties. 

We call on the Staff Union to stop any measure that affects the smooth operation of the school and the 

smooth attendance of the children in it. 

Our association, with a letter dated 23/06/2022, which we attach, has already called on the Staff Union to 

stop any mobilization and emphasizes that it will take all necessary measures to protect the children and 

the normal operation of the school next September. 

StudentsFirst English School Parents Association  
SFESPA  

 

 

 


